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Je #16884 1255 Sherburne Q3 2022 Assessment Inquiry

Submitted Received via Requester
January 10, 2023 at 12:29  Side conversation David Hadgu <davidhadgu4@gmail.com>

CCs
Clare Pillsbury <clare.pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Status Priority Group Assignee Ticket status
Open Normal PW - Garbage Clare Pillsbury Open

Property ID Number Latitude/Longitude Location

362923420016 -93.15318,44.95687 1255 Sherburne Ave, Saint Paul, Minnesota, 55104
Other Name Garbage Hauler Have you contacted your hauler about this garbage bill before?
David Hadgu Republic Services Yes

Billing year for Delinquent Garbage Bill Assessment

2022

Total amount due for Delinquent Garbage Bill Assessment Legislative Hearing Required
122.83 Yes

Other Telephone

16517710494

Did you receive a Saint Paul City Council Public Hearing Notice Ratification of Assessment?
Yes

Billing period for Delinquent Garbage Bill Assessment

Quarter 3 (July - September)

Sarah Haas January 10, 2023 at 12:29

Resident came in to office upset about current notice of non-payment in the amount of 393.25 for property 329
Aurora, during the conversation he requested a review of this bill and to contest the Q3 assessment on property
1255 Sherburne The resident states he put a UDRF on file with our office in July and there were unaddressed
pending assessments when he purchased the home for garbage.

Please set up a hearing for Q3.

The resident would like to be contacted in writing and by phone with the hearing date and time. He will likely
attend in person.

Susan Anderson January 10, 2023 at 13:02
Hauler Update shows UDRF was not placed until 10-21-2022.

Susan Anderson January 10, 2023 at 15:21
Hagdu came into our offices on 10-26-2022 to place UDREF, not in July.

Clare Pillsbury January 10, 2023 at 18:04

Susan Anderson Please print and send attached letter to the property owner at the following address:

PO Box 583531
Minneapolis MN 55458-3531
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Once you have done this, you can just make a note to confirm that its sent and reassign the ticket back to me.
Feel free to many any needed edits as well. Thanks!

Clare Pillsbury January 13, 2023 at 16:56

Staff left a voicemail on ticket #16878 with the property owner informing them of the scheduled legislative hearing
date and time.
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